
 

 

NUH/TBT/JJA 

 

31 January 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

RE: THE NATIONAL HOLOCAUST CENTRE AND MUSEUM – WEDNESDAY 26 JUNE 2024 

 

The PSHE/RS department invites your child to take part in a visit to The National Holocaust Centre and Museum in 

Nottingham on Wednesday 26 June  2024. 

 

Please ensure your child arrives at school by 6:20 am on this day.  We will depart from The Gateway Academy by 

coach at 6.30 am for Nottingham, where the museum is located and plan to return at 6.30 pm (subject to traffic 

conditions).  Please make alternative arrangements for your child's journey home from the Academy on this day.  The 

cost for the trip is £35.00 and payment can be made by cash or through ParentPay.  Your child will require a bag or 

rucksack. a packed lunch and a bottle of water (or money to purchase food and a drink).  If your child is eligible for 

free school meals, this will be collected from the Courtyard Café before we leave.  Students are required to wear school 

uniform and should be reminded that they will be representing the Academy throughout the day.   

 

I am sure that you will agree that this is a fantastic opportunity for your child and we appreciate your support for your 

child's participation. 

 

Kindly complete the reply slip below and return this to Student Services at your earliest convenience.  If you have any 

further questions or need additional information about this trip, please feel free to contact me on telephone number 

01375 489000 or via email at najima.ullah@theglc.org.uk.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Miss N Ullah 

RELIGIOUS STUDIES TEACHER 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- -------------------------- 

REPLY SLIP 

RE: THE NATIONAL HOLOCAUST CENTRE AND MUSEUM – WEDNESDAY 26 JUNE 2024 
 

I give permission for _______________________________________________ (Student Name) to attend the National 

Holocaust Centre and Museum trip on Wednesday 26 June 2024. 
 

Any medical conditions/allergies_____________________________________________________________________ 
 

*I will arrange to collect my child from The Gateway Academy @ 6.30 pm ❑ 

*I enclose herewith my child’s deposit of £35.00 by cash ❑ I have paid via ParentPay ❑ 

(*please tick as appropriate) 
 

Emergency Contact Name _________________________ Emergency Contact Number _________________________ 
 

 

Signed______________________________________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) 

Please return reply slip to Student Services as soon as possible 

mailto:najima.ullah@theglc.org.uk

